
   
 

Operations Department �{��Kevin Spencer, Director �{��320 West Swamp Road �{�����}�Ç�o���•�š�}�Á�v�U���W���v�v�•�Ç�o�À���v�]�����í�ô�õ�ì�í-2359  
Telephone 267-893-4023 �{���&���Æ���î�ò�ó-893-5823 

https://www.dep.pa.gov/Citizens/My-Water/drinking_water/PFAS/Pages/default.aspx
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�x We also will provide bottled water to staff and students until the water filters are 
installed in the school.   

�x We will continue to perform mandated samplings and work with DEP to remain in 
compliance with the new regulations.   

�x If the new filters we are installing still produce elevated levels, we will work with 
engineering consultants to design and install a more robust filtration system to meet 
the new water standards. 

 
We will continue to monitor our water quality in all our schools under these new regulations, to 
ensure that we are providing safe drinking water for all. 
 
If you have questions about our testing procedures, please contact our Director of Operations, 
Mr. Kevin Spencer at kspencer@cbsd.org or visit Operations / Water Quality (cbsd.org). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Jim Scanlon, Acting Superintendent         Mr. Kevin Spencer, Director of Operations 
 
 
 

mailto:kspencer@cbsd.org
https://www.cbsd.org/Page/67489

